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March 7-9, 2022 Middle 'School

Three Day Week for Aurora!

There will be no school for students on Thursday March 10 and Friday March 11, as teachers
continue to work on planning the implementation of new curriculum for the 2022-2023 school
year. Check out the updated incoming Alberta curriculum here.

Congrats to our grade 7/8 Girls!

Our boys fought hard and learned plenty against stiff
competition, and our girls came out on top with the

1 2022 District Championship! After basketball season,
we move on to Badminton!

BINGO WORKERS
NEEDED! Please help our

fundraising committee! Our future
dates for BINGO workers are April
28, May 15, June 26, October 9 and
November 24! All the money raised
goes back into our school to benefit
- our students! To volunteer please
use the online sign-up tool at
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10cOe4dadae29a6fbc61-amsbingo or call or
text Joyce Cloutier at (780)623-8203. The bingo hall concession is now open
and we are pleased to be able to offer volunteers a free meal while they are
working. The shift runs from 5pm to about 9pm and we require three people for each shift. The
bingo hall provides a bingo advisor for every shift that guides volunteers through their duties, so
no previous bingo experience is necessary. Come on out for an evening of good food and great
people!

Lunch Menu!

7 - Alphabet 8 - Chicken 9- Pancakesn |10-NO 11 -NO
Soup & Bannock | Quesadillas Scrambled Eggs | SCHOOL SCHOOL

Go to_https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/ to pre-purchase hot lunch items!
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4dadae29a6fbc61-amsbingo
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